
Chisholm Update - Term 4 Week 4
Keep Safe - Stay Healthy - Be Kind

3 November 2022
Dear Parents & Carers,

We have had a great start to the school term. Our students are settled and happy in their
learning spaces. I wish to thank our terrific staff for their commitment and dedication to our
wonderful students. I also thank our hard working CCG for their support throughout the year.
Their support of the learning and teaching as well as their fundraising endeavours which
include the very successful Cookie Dough and currently the Krispy Kreme fundraiser. We are
looking forward to utilising the funds raised to support the learning for all students at our
school.

Congratulations to Ashlee Cilia, Celeste Cocchiara, Stephanie Scott and Analisa Vickers on their
recent engagements. We also extend our congratulations to Lauren Craft and Sarah Meszaros
who are expecting babies in 2023.

Pupil Free Days
This Friday 4 November 2022 and Monday 7 November are pupil free days. If you require
supervision on any of these days, please contact Ambrose to make a booking on 0400 223 690
or 0417 401 466.

2022 Upcoming Term 4 Key Events

Week 4 Friday 4 November Staff Development Day - Pupil Free Day

Week 5 Monday 7 November
Friday 11 November

Staff Development Day - Pupil Free Day
Stage Three Touch Football Gala Day
11:00 am Remembrance Day Liturgy
2:00 pm Assembly

Week 6 Wednesday 16 November

Friday 18 November

Basketball Gala Day
Kindergarten Orientation
2:00 pm Assembly

Week 7 Thursday 24 November
Friday 25 November

9:00am Advent Prayer & Assembly
Year 6 Motiv8 Day
Year 2 - 5 Swimming Carnival
Kindergarten & Year 1 Fun Day

Week 8 Friday 2 December 9:00am Advent Prayer & Assembly

Week 9 Tuesday 6 December
Wednesday 7 December
Friday 9 December

6:00 pm Year 6 Farewell Mass
9:45 am End of Year Mass
9:00 am Advent Prayer & Assembly
6:00 pm Year 6 Dinner Dance



Week 10 Monday 12 December
Tuesday 13 December
Friday 16 December

9:15 am Awards Ceremony
11:30 am Meet the 2023 Teaching Team
9:15 am Nativity Play and Christmas Concert
Last day of school for students

2023 Important Dates
The first day back for students in Years 1-6 will be on Tuesday 31 January 2023. Kindergarten
students will commence on Thursday 2 February 2023.

Stage Two (Years 3 & 4) Touch Football Gala Day Cancelled
Unfortunately, the Stage 2 Touch Football Gala Day scheduled for this term has been cancelled
due to the wet weather and issues with the playing fields. Whilst we understand that this is
disappointing for our Stage 2 students, the Diocese plans to hold this event in 2023.

Chromebooks
Lenovo 300E Chromebooks are now available for purchase through our supplier ASI Solutions
at a cost of $480 ex GST. Please see attached flyer on how to order. Due to our licensing
agreement between CEDP and ASI, we are unable to configure chromebooks purchased
through any other supplier to our network. Thanks for your understanding.

Krispy Kreme Fundraiser
The CCG has organised a Krispy Kreme fundraiser for this term. A letter and order form was
sent home with your child on Monday. Orders close 16/11/22. Pickup date is Monday 5/12/22 from
2pm - 4.30pm. Thank you from the CCG team and happy fundraising!

Covid
The safety of students and staff still remains the top priority for our school community. People
who have symptoms of respiratory or gastrointestinal infections, such as cough, fever, sore
throat, vomiting, or diarrhoea, should stay home. Staying home when sick can lower the risk of
spreading infectious diseases, including COVID-19, to other people. Parents and Carers will be
contacted to pick up their child from the sick bay if they are displaying any symptoms.

Extended Leave - 5 days or more for travel or holidays
Just a reminder that it is a requirement of the school for an Extended Leave Application with
supporting documentation be submitted prior to leave of 5 days or more. Family holidays and
travel outside of school holiday period will be considered individually based on your child’s
attendance, the intention of the extended leave and the impact on your child’s participation
and progress at school. Extended Leave Application forms available from the school office.

We look forward to continuing our learning journey in Term 4

Take care.

Mr Michael Mifsud
Principal


